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English Translation

Bleicherode in the Harz Region 										 Obergebrauerstr. 15

(c/o Dr. Frühberg)

26 October 1939

Dear Son,

All three of us are sending you warm regards again today. There is nothing new to report.

We are healthy. We received the two letters from Lise in an envelope that you sent. We only

received your two airmail letters from September 24th. We wrote to you on October 8th and

16th.

We are thinking of you with affection! 							 Many greetings from Father, Marianne

and Viktor

Dr. Max A. Bredig

420 Lexington Ave.

c/o Vandium Corporation
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